March 4, 2008

To Whom it May Concern:

As the former Housing Director for Naval Base Guam (NBG), | am pleased to give my highest
recommendations to the GFS Group. As the Housing Maintenance and Operations contractor during my
tenure with NBG from 2006 - 2009, the GFS Group exhibited an exemplary ability to meet and exceed
the intent and spirit of their contract and performance work statements time after time.

Of particular note is that they are a local Guam-based company comprised management and staff that
were always willing to partner with the Navy and think “outside the box” when it came to customer
service. The many innovations that they proffered to improve communications and operations both
internally and externally resulted in a higher quality of life for the service members and their families
during their tour of duty on Guam.

| offer my highest commendation to the GFS management and staff and offer them hearty
congratulations on a job well done.

Suza
Former Navy Housing Director,
Navy Base Guam



